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Dear Saltash Town Council

Thank you very much for your Community Chest grant donation of £350 to
cover the costs of the trophies that will be awarded at the Saltash Half Marathon
and 5K+ which will be held on Sunday 5" May 2024 as part of the Saltash

Mayfair weekend.

The grant donation has been used to purchase a total of 44 glass trophies for the
Half Marathon, 22 glass trophies for the 5K+ and six engraved plates to use on
recycled trophies for the Fun Run.

The trophy type can be seen on the attached invoice as the “warrior multisport
with domed insert”.

The running events are an important part of the Saltash Mayfair weekend, we
estimate that over a thousand people enjoy the day either as runners, spectators
or families and friends of the runners. This year there are participants from
London, Cardiff, The Isle of Wight, Yorkshire and all over Devon and Cornwall
taking part.

Several local community groups are involved on the day including the Tamar
Trotters Running Club, 335 Squadron Air Cadets, Saltash Detachment Cornwall
Army Cadet Force, 2nd Saltash Scout Group and several members of the local
community. Donations are made to each community group that support the
events and we make a donation to charity in return for each helper’s support.

Entry fees are kept as low as possible, your grant donation helps to ensure that
the events remain profitable and that the donations to local groups can be made.

Many thanks for your support




